REQUIRED READING - INTERNET 101

i websites@ns 1997-98 is the second edition of the best-selling annual directory of commercial websites,
business organizations, government departments, colleges and universities in Nova Scotia.
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Contains more than 1800 URLs (website addresses). This easy-to -use directory is a great reference
and research resource. Find the sites that you want — Fast!

Over 200 comprehensive categories including education, libraries, employment services, computer sales
and services, computer and software training, pubs, engineers, aerospace and a whole lot more.

Special Student/ Faculty Discount P e N = g A e
Save over $3.00 on direct orders
* No HST

* No Shipping or postage charges

| Pleasesend  websites@ns book(s) @ $12.00 each
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i directly to you by the publisher. We pay both
the HST and the shipping & postage charges.
To take advantage of this is time-limited offer,
ALL orders must be received on or before

Ragh | Tuesday October 14th, 1997.
1997-98 Edition of the Best-Selling Website Dlrectory
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PLEASE MAKE CHEQUES AND MONEY ORDERS PAYABLE TO: WEBSITES@NS INC. OFFER EXPIRES OCTOBER 14/97
COMPLETE THIS FORM AND MAIL TOGETHER WITH PAYMENTTO:

WEBSITES@NS INC. NOVALEA R.PO PO.BOX 46048, HALIFAX, NOVA SCOTIA B3K 5V8
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packages Start at Whyletexpensive per minute charges cut your long distance
PER cailling time short? Join the thousands of Canadians who have
m' : MONTH stopped paying by the minute and are enjoying the simplicity
: ' and extraordinary savings of London Telecom's one low morithly

Call 1‘800’ 363' FLAT Flat Rate. Call today, or visit our website at www.itn.com (,;cmkkn Flat Rate w% Dtsttmcc Cauqu)

The Gazette is holding ;
elections for the following positions: {

e Opinions Editor
e Dalendar Editor
e Office Manager

If you are interested in becoming involved with your student newspaper, now is
your chance. Elections will be held Monday, September 29th at 4:30pm in room 312
SUB. Everyone is welcome.




